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CONTAINER ARRIVES!
The container which left here on 14th
December has now arrived at
Diamond Hill School and has been
unpacked. Pictures show unpacking
taking place, children enjoying their
new classroom learning rug,
teachers and children swapping
broken furniture for good tables and
chairs from the container and the
people of the village of Honi with
their new chairs and wheelchair.



Greetings to you all in the name of Jesus. A short
report concerning getting electronic gadgets for the
school. We had a very amazing discussion with
teachers and Abraham. We came to a conclusion
suggesting  televisions screens for display in the class
serving a greater good. First of all we will like to thank
you so much for for making the children and staff
happy, knowing that their style of teaching is going to
improve. 
LIST OF ITEMS PURCHASED- 7 Laptops- 7 tablets- 7
laptop Bags- 4 - 43" Television- 5- 32" Television- 4
Pendrives- 3 mini Speaker- 20 English Learning toy
tablets. All the classrooms downstairs and the
computer lab will have a television. Teachers will  use
laptops and pendrives to teach with their remote to
control lessons.The upstairs classroom unfortunately
will not get that opportunity; there is not light upstairs
because their ceiling is not done. Fortunately there
will be televisions in the computer lab and the Home
Economics / Science lab (a new room we created this
term). Before we fix the televisions we are now looking
at security system in school.This is account of  what
have been done with the £3500 sent. 
God bless you all.    Rosemond
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TECHNOLOGY COMES TO
DIAMOND HILL SCHOOL

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO SUPPORTERS
Some time ago New Life Ghana decided to raise funds to help Osmond build a Senior
High School for children from Fayef International School.  Due to subsequent Ghanaian
Government school funding policy, this is no longer necessary. We contacted all those
we could who had given specifically towards the Senior High School fund and offered
them the opportunity for their donation to be used for other purposes. We are aware
that we still have a small amount of funds that were given for building the Senior High
School and we would like to redirect these funds to other priorities. Would anyone who
gave specifically for Senior High School building project and has not already given
their consent for this change of use of the funds, please email info@newlifeghana.co.uk
to let us know that you are happy for your donation to be redirected. If, however,
anyone prefers for their gift to be returned, please email letting us know how much was
given and we will ensure your donation is returned.  We would be grateful if this could
be done by the end of February 2020. If we do not hear from supporters we shall assume
that they are happy with the proposal to redirect all remaining Senior High School
building funds to other priorities.   Thank you


